
From: Aaron Welterlen [mailto:aaron@wvbuildersinc.com]  

Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2014 10:08 AM 
To: Sen. Mike Dunleavy; Sen. Peter Micciche; Sen. Bert Stedman; Sen. Johnny Ellis; Sen. Donny Olson 

Cc: Interior Alaska Building Association 
Subject: Voice of Support for SB 189 

 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

It's a firm belief of mine that all Alaskan's should have the right to build their own home, at their 

discretion, and under no circumstances should that ability ever be taken away from them.    

 

It is also imperative that the owner builder law be strenghtened to prevent unlicensed and 

unscrupulous contractors from performing business on a regular basis without any fear of 

recourse.    

 

I, Aaron Welterlen, President of W. V. Builders Inc., support SB 189 and it's intent to limit the 

ability of unlicensed contractors to continually build multiple homes at the same time.   At the 

same time, SB 189 will continue to allow the tried and true owner builders of Alaska to continue 

on with their dreams of building their own home in this great state.  

 

Aaron Welterlen 
President 

 

 

 

 
 

 

3555 Davis Road,  Suite 201 

Fairbanks, Alaska 99709 

Cell 907.378.9241 
O/Fx: 907.451.4355 

 

aaron@wvbuildersinc.com 

www.wvbuildersinc.com 

 

mailto:aaron@wvbuildersinc.com
mailto:aaron@wvbuildersinc.com
http://www.wvbuilders.com/

